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28th January 2021 

 

Dear families,  

 

Each day, I watch the government’s daily briefings but this week my heart sank when 

the death toll reached 100,000. I was both shocked and astonished by this figure.  

 

I write to you to thank those of you who have been in touch with your positive praise 

and words of thanks to our school. I want to take the opportunity of thanking the whole 

staff for their dedication and resilience at this time, even though things feel a little 

close to home this time round.  

 

The amazing efforts you, our parents, are going to at home to juggle your normal life 

and your child’s education is hugely appreciated by us all, as we all work together to 

reduce contact; slow the virus spread and keep each other safe. 

 

From the very beginning, we quickly rolled out our remote learning plan to our school 

community and we continue to shape it from your survey feedback and comments (see 

below).  We have taken on board these survey comments and are looking at ways to 

engage the children further by using assignments and videos to model your child’s 

learning. Thank you for all your positivity in this.  

 

If you do have any concerns or suggestions, we will always take the time to listen and 

improve the service we provide to support you and the children at this challenging time. 

This is very important as normal life does not exist currently. 

 

Please remember our school has been open since the global pandemic first started last 

March – we never closed. However, as this virus continues to spread, we ask that those 

who are using the school, to only use it when you need it as we all need to ensure 

contact is reduced as much as possible.  

 

Keep going everyone – you are doing an amazing job. There will be a time when we will 

reflect on this incredible period in history and wonder how we did it. Our 

#teamankermoor will keep going on this journey for all of our beautiful children.  

 

Take care #teamankermoor.  

 

Stay safe, 

 

Simon Russell 

 

 

Headteacher 
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